
 
 
 February 25, 2002 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1437 
 
 

To All Members of the Bureau: 
 
 

Re:  BUREAU BY-LAW AMENDMENT 
 
 
The membership of the Pennsylvania Compensation Rating Bureau 
(PCRB), at their Annual Meeting on January 30, 2002, adopted a revision 
in Bureau membership fees.  Effective beginning with the Year 2002, 
membership fees were raised from $100 per year per company to $2,500 
per year per company.   
 
This change has been incorporated in revised wording for Article V, Fees, 
Charges & Assessments, of the By-laws.  The revised By-laws are now 
available on the Bureau web site, www.pcrb.com, in the Organization 
section.  
 
 
   Timothy L. Wisecarver 
   President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more 
information about this and other topics. 

 


